Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Planning Application - 2018/1005/P Comments for Gilbeys Yard Estate and 30
Oval Road Estate
Attachments: Detailed drawing of door replacement.PDF

Froms Gilbeys vard T2

Sent: 24 May 2018 15:49
To: Hazelton, Laura <Laura.Hazelton@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Planning Application - 2018/1005/P Comments for Gilbeys Yard Estate and 30 Oval Road Estate

Dear Ms Hazelton

I see that a document has been added to this planning application - Detailed drawing of door
replacement.PDF

I wish to comment on this.
Having just one set of doors for this space is inadequate for noise containment.

From experience over the past 6 years, we have found that noise really travels and echoes in many homes of
Gilbeys Yard from this door area, therefore I request a double door scenario to better contain the noise when
the doors are in use

Can this please be considered?

What is the progress and timeline of this application, do you have any updates or information of what I
should expect to happen and when please

May I get emailed or notified when documents or information is added to the applicant as an interested
party?

Kind regards

Mark Neal

Gilbeys Yard Tenants & Residents Association - Secretary and Repairs, Maintenance & Issues

Representative - GilbeysYardTRA@gmail.com
Police Safer Neighbourhood Panel - Vice Chair - Camden Town with Primrose Hill Ward -

CTwithPHSNP@gmail.com

Oval Road Estate Steering Group Representative - 30ovalroadestate@gmail.com
Camden Goods Yard Working Group Member

Neighbourhood Watch Coordinator

Gilbeys Yard Tenants & Residents Association



GilbeysYardTRA@gmail.com

Camden Town, London NW1

Twitter - @GilbeysYardTRA

Web - sites.google.com/view/gilbeysyardtra




